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Memorandum No: 22-029

Date: March 8, 2022 f\fv
To: Honorable Mayor and Commissioners / /t

‘ ] f
From: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Managxer)\(\% \

Subject: Redistricting Analysis by Florida Atlantic University - Update and Timeline

Attached please find a report from the City's redistricting consultants, Florida Atlantic
University (“FAU”), analyzing the current district population numbers, along with an
explanation where reapportionment should take place. FAU consultants will be
attending our upcoming Conference meeting on March 15, 2022, with a presentation
and to answer questions.

Due to strict Broward County Supervisor of Election deadlines, the City will make every
effort to adhere to the below proposed timeline.

March 15 | FAU consultants will attend Conference Meeting, present their
analysis, and answer questions

March 17 | Public Meeting will be held in Commission Chambers from 6:00 PM
— 8:00 PM for residents to weigh in on any proposed district map
changes

April 5 Commissioners will be presented with three map options and will
vote to select a map. The chosen map will be attached to and
passed by Ordinance

April 19 Second Reading of Ordinance

April 25 FAU will finalize GIS layers of the adopted map and submit it to the
City. City Clerk will send the new maps to the Broward County
Supervisor of Elections

Attachment — FAU Report - Redistricting Analysis
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